GREAT WILBRAHAM NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH.

Report to G.W. Annual Parish Council Village Meeting 20th April 2017.

The group was started in March this year resulting from a series of posts on the community Facebook page that were prompted by some thefts from sheds and outside buildings.

Tony Ryan and Aga Opalka researched the organisation and with the support of Parish Council met with Neighbourhood Watch to form the group.

All properties in GW were leafleted and invited to join.

We now have 6 coordinators:-

Tony Ryan, Angle End Aga Opalka, Station Road Steven Thorpe, Station Road Chris Hanson, Church Street Geoff Fry, High Street Betty Fulford, High Street

We have currently 54 properties signed up as members, representing about 22% of the village.

New signs have been installed at the entrances to the village.

The recent second spate of shed thefts has highlighted the need for increased awareness of crime and theft. We encourage all villagers to join us or report suspicious events to a coordinator.

We also thank Parish Council for their support and assistance.

Tony Ryan Lead Coordinator 20th April 2017.